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Public MeetingMinutes 
September 18, 2015 

 
 

 
Board Members present: Babbie Nelson, Tracy Toy, Clint Seagraves, Charles Jarrett, and Dr. Steve 
Bounds. 
 
Others in Attendance: Patricia Rawlings, Stephanie Cline, Cindy Dauck, Karla James, Melissa Perkins, 

Cecile Draper, Lynn Murray, Cindy Stuart  

Superintendent Pat Rawlings opened meeting at 6:04pm.  
 
Board President Dr. Steve Bounds followed with the greeting. 
 
Mrs. Rawlings presented the Accreditation Status:  

 Courses Offered (Required 38 Courses) 

 AP and PreAP courses are offered. 

 Concurrent Credit Courses are also offered. 

 The District continues to monitor Highly Qualified Teacher status as required by the State 
Board of Education.  We currently have two teacherson ALP, which is our Library Media 
Specialist and a 4-6 teacher.  This means that all classroom teachers in Maynard School 
District are Highly Qualified. 

 
Mrs. Dauck, High School Principal, introduced the high school new employees/positions this year.  
She gave the Focus School status report.  Mrs. Dauck discussed the medical professions grant for 
next year and ConnectEd. 
 
Mrs. Rawlings gave the building update.  Bids are due September 10, 2015. 
 
Gifted/Talented: 

 Karla James, GT Coordinator and Facilitator AP Coordinator,distributed information with GT 
brochures and discussed student placement, GT options, PreAP and AP course offerings. 

 
Pat Rawlings addressed the public with the fiscal distress issue.   We will have a review in April. 
 
Public Question and Answer Time:  



 Mrs. Rawlings asked if anyone had any questions or concerns that they would like to 
address. There were no questions. 

 
Dr. Bounds made the motion to adjourn the meeting and Clint Seagraves seconded the motion.  The 
meeting was adjourned at 6:13. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


